Design & Access Statement in Support of the
New Main Entrance Door at
Hampden Children’s Centre, 80 Polygon Road, London, NW1 1HQ
This Design & Access Statement is produced in support of the application for planning permission to provide a new main entrance door to Hampden Children’s Centre, 80 Polygon Road, London NW1 1HQ.
The works associated with the planning application will entail the removal of the existing hardwood timber 826mm wide single door and half leaf to the main entrance with a replacement hardwood timber single door approximately 1200mm wide.  This will occur to the right hand side elevation when facing the front entrance to the annexe building located within the school grounds.  The new 1200mm wide single door will be in keeping with the style and appearance of the existing single door and half leaf.  The elevation can be seen from the Polygon Road pedestrian highway. 
The need for the planning application follows concerns raised by members of the public and other users of the children’s centre, as well as staff, that the existing door layout is not sufficient to allow access for parents with wide and double buggies.  The proposals submitted within this planning application appear to be the simplest solution to this problem. 
The new door will be constructed of hardwood timber with fire resisting safety glazed vision panels.  The door will be decorated black.  This will match the existing single door and half leaf.
Due to the reasoning behind this planning application, we do hope you look favourably upon this submission.
